
Hi Everyone,                                                                         1/7/2021  
 
DARC Meeting . . .  
 
The next DARC Meeting has been tentatively set for Saturday 1/30/2021 at 3:00 
PM. 
To accommodate DARC Members from Fargo to Alexandria to the Twin Cities,   
it will be carried on Fusion Digital in the DARC Room 28439,   on FCS 004-29 & 
the  
NØBJN-L Echolink Node 925804.      Locally it will be carried on the Avon 443.650 
+  
DN ( Digital Narrow ),  Becker 443.475 + DN & Paynesville 444.625 + DN.      Since  
this is a DARC Meeting,  I will only accept check ins,  comments & or  input from  
DARC Members in good standing.       Good standing means they paid 2020 DARC  
Dues. 
 
DARC Dues . . .  
 
The 2021 DARC Dues are now due.    If you have sent your dues in,  thank you ! ! 
If you have not paid your 2021 DARC Dues,  please print up the attached DARC   
Membership Application with your check for $20.00 & mail your dues into DARC 
Treasurer Tom KDØMOM. 
 
Letters from Readers . . .   
By Tom KDØMOM 
 
Your Digital Life article on WiFi interference got my attention.      A friend recently related an  
experience where his garage door opener wouldn’t work.     After a long Google search, he  
discovered that the LED light bulb he recently installed in the opener was the culprit.    He  
replaced it with the old-fashioned incandescent bulb and now everything works fine.    Who  
would have thought the new light bulb was the colperate ?    I’ve read that quality LED bulbs  
are fine but watch out for the cheap ones.   Happy New Year to all. 
Tom KDØMOM 
 

Brainerd Radio Club News . . .  
By the Brainerd Radio Club 
 

As we enter the new year, we are reminded of just how precious our time  

together is.    We are looking forward to exploring new ways of safely 
pursuing  

our hobby, with the hopes that we will see a steady return to those 
comparatively  

carefree days we remember.    While we are truly blessed with a hobby 
that by it’s  



very nature operates well at a distance, we still miss being 
together.    Until then,  

we have some ideas to restore some of that through informal VHF get-
together Nets,  

and events like Winter Field Day where we can still stay safe.    Please join 
us for the 

Brainerd Sunday Night Net at 8:00 PM on 147.225 + FM 
repeater.     Please see  

attached Brainerd Sunday Night Net 20210103. 

  

We wish us all a very Happy New Year ahead! 
 
 

 
 
 

 We are currently working to put together a weekly VHF Get-Together 
Net/Round  

Table which will take place mid weed early evening.    Will have details 
emailed  

within the next few days. 
 

73's    

 



Brainerd Area Amateur Radio Club http://brainerdham.org/  

 
Happy New Year, 
 
Rick NØBJN Little Falls 
President of the DARC   ( Digital Amateur Radio Club )   KDØYLG 
ARRL affiliated Club & a nonprofit Corporation 
Minnesota D-Star Ambassador 
NØBJN-L FM or Fusion Digital Echolink Node 925804 
 

http://brainerdham.org/

